
triders 

STRIDERS COMMITTEE MINUTES – Monday 18th April 2016 

Attendees: Robin Jamieson, Mick Turner, Tony Flowers, Beatrice Schaer, Krzystof Klidzia, 

Steph Upton, Hannah Musk 

Apologies: Ivanka Brown 

Chairman’s Report  

Sandilands 
No progress on change of constitution. The loss of income from the CHM is roughly 
compensated by income from Yoga. A new Nursery should start in August. 
 
CHM  
Drop in numbers this year - 347 entries 264 finishers vs 466 & 350 last year. 
Nice Work made a big difference. 
Striders have to decide on a plan for next year. 
Possibly start a subcommittee to recruit and allocate marshals. Robin is happy to continue 
as organiser for a few more years. 
Final balance is likely to be about £2500, as more to come from Runners world and EA. 
 
Robin proposed £500 to Sandilands instead of £2000 and £250 to the Tennis club (£30 each 
for marshals) £50 to the ATC for the water stations. Keep £200 in reserve. This leaves about 
£1500 for charities. Possibly 50/50 to the Garwood Foundation and Off the record though Off 
the record have now received £346. It was suggested that Striders would donate money for 
a particular project at Sandilands, rather than it being used for running costs.  
Robin will produce a spreadsheet once all the invoices are in before a final decision is made. 
 
Yoga 
Now paying Hannah £90 and Sandilands £30 per session.  
All start up costs now repaid and £15 in the bank plus £45 float. 
It was decided to leave this arrangement for 1 year and then review. 
 
Swimming 
This is going up to £7. Difficult to tell due to timing of payments but it has been making a 
small loss. Now 75 minutes plus a very good coach. Karen and Robin will be monitoring this 
a bit more closely. 
 
Membership 
311 on the list.  (277 Paid - 19 Life, 11 Helpers, 4 Ex pat or other)  
 
Kit Report 
Orders are going slowly.  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Summary Attached £4322 in the bank after paying all club and members affiliation fees. 
(£346 paid to Off the Record. Charity balance is actually 0. ) 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Socials  
The next social will be the London Marathon social.  
There has been no update on a replacement for Hannah. 
Mick will sort out a date for a quiz night in October. 
Beatrice has organised Triathlon talk which is offered by England Triathlon on 4th May.  
Steph to look at Christmas venues for the last Saturday in November (little Bay, Boulevard, 
Croydon Park Hotel) Possible Karaoke night? 
 
 
Sunday runs and other events 
Handicap dates have been set and are on the website. 
Mick and Krzystof will organise the 1st one, Tony to help with the Clock. 
Steph and Beatrice 2nd. 
Mick last one with help. 
Robin to check the lamp posts for Velcro and signs. 
 
Triathlon  
Beatrice will start to organise bike rides and Robin will offer some Sunday Duathalons. 
 
AOB 
Mick to arrange teams for the Beckenham relays in May. 
1st Aid course to be held at the club for members, so we have support at our events. 
Krzystof to investigate purchasing 3 new light weight flags, with the new logo from running 
Imp. Also, tents with the logo on, to take to races. 
 
Next committee meeting 
TBC 

Action points: 

1 Quiz Night – October date Open Mick  

2 Social Sec Meeting Open Hannah  

3 Organise Triathlon Talk Open Beatrice Done 

4 Purchase flags/Tent Open Krzysztof  

5 Email re charity suggestion Open Robin Done 

6 Place Kit order Open Steph Done 

7 Check Switchback date Open Mick Done 

8 Spreadsheet for CHM Open Robin  

9 First Aid Email for participants Open Robin  

10 Publicise handicap dates Open Mick  

11 Christmas party venues Open Steph  

12 Mick to advertise Beckenham Relays Open Mick  

 


